From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 12:21 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Hamburger, Carol
Subject: Ethics and Procurement Notification

Carol and Steve,

 

The Chicago Police Department, Bureau of Support Services, Information Services Division, has received thirty (30) TASER Axon Body Cameras, Model Number 73002, as a gift from TASER International, Inc. This is in addition to the twenty-four (24) TASER Axon Body Cameras that we notified you about previously (see below).

 

These devices are inventoried to the Chicago Police Department. 

 

Thank you,

 

Jonathan

 

Jonathan H. Lewin

Deputy Chief

Chicago Police Department

